LU Vegetarians and Vegans Minutes for 10/4/2005

Attendance: Christina, Megan, Kristin, Maddy, Corey, Kasey, Audrey, Tiffany, Davis, Karen, Chelsea, Nitin, Dominique, Jimbob Jones

What we talked about:

We will be meeting with Pat, the new food director, to discuss certain aspects of food services that could use improvement. Meeting will take place on Friday at 12:30 at Downer for anyone whose interested in attending. If you can’t make it, but you have input, you can send me an email of things that you feel should be brought up and I’ll be sure to do so on Friday. Things we discussed as meeting:

- FOOD LABELING and how it would be nice to have a way to find out exactly what ingredients are used in recipes. Possibly something like last year, a binder, would be nice. It would also be cool if labeling was more accurate (I.e. not labeling chunky cheesy potatoes as vegan)
-VEGETABLES/ it would be nice if more of them were vegan
-THE GRILL/ discussing more veggie options like a veggie burger and possibly another main menu option. Also other items such as, soy/rice milk, tofutti ice cream, hummus, etc.

We heard back from the speaker, Dr.Michael Greger ( http://www.drgreger.org/ )
He has a listing of all of his speaking topics on his website. We voted and chose “Stopping Cancer Before It Starts”. We will put in a request with LUCC to see if they can cover the costs of bringing him here. He would most likely be speaking in November.

We also discussed the date of our next potluck and it will be on October 23. We’ll discuss specifics at the next meeting. We also discussed holding subsequent potlucks in Hiett.

Also, we picked 2 movies to show this term, “Chicken Run” and “Supersize Me”

I think that’s all, it was a pretty productive meeting. Hope to see you at the next one! Peace out!
